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TWENTIETH ÀI2I2UÀL REPORT
i

OF THE

BOfll^D OF MANAGERS

OF THE

HALIFAX SCHOOL FOR THE BLIRD.
In submitting to the Members of the Corporation, and to 

the public,the Twentieth Annual Report of the Halifax School 
for the Blind, the Board of Managers have reason to feel 
thankful to a kind Providence for the continued welfare and 
prosperity of the Institution, and for the many blessings which 
they are now enabled to extend to the Blind of the Maritime 
Provinces.

Vigorous work is being carried on in the several depart­
ments of the School, and thc.zeal and devotion of the staff of 
teachers finds a happy response in the industry and applica­
tion of the pupils. Each year your Board finds fresh encourage­
ment in the success achieved by thegraduates of the Institution 
and it is no small gratification for them to realize that each’ 
year the confidence of the public in the music teachers 
pianoforte tuners, trained in this School, shows a steady 
increase. In the report of the Superintendent will be found 
a schedule of the work being done for the Blind of the Mari­
time Provinces, and we believe that such work done thoroughly 
and conscientiously cannot fail to prove a blessing to every 
blind child committed to our charge.

In assuming the responsibility of extending the accommo­
dation of the Institution, your Board relied lamely on the 
generosity of the Legislature of Nova Scotia and of the pub-
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